
 

 
  
 
 
13 July 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Early Finish on the Last Day of Term – Tuesday 24 July 2018 
 
Please be advised that the last day for pupils at King Richard School will be Tuesday 24 July 
2018 and school will finish for pupils at 12.35. Pupils will be allowed to wear non-school 
uniform as this was purchased by one of our pupils using their hard earned epraise points. 
 
School will commence again on Wednesday 5 September 2018 for Key Stage 3 and 4, and 
on Thursday 6 September for Key Stage 5. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support over the year and wish you 
all a good summer.  I appreciate that during the summer months you are likely to take the 
opportunity to purchase items of uniform.  Could I ask that you call school prior to coming in, 
should you be buying items from the school stock.  Should you be taking the opportunity in UK 
to buy items such as shoes at a more competitive price, then could I ask that you consult the 
school website (www.kingrichardschoolcyprus.com) prior to purchase.  If you remain unsure 
as to whether the items fulfil the criteria of our school uniform then please do not hesitate to 
contact us by phone or email. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Sproson 
Acting Principal 

 

 

http://www.kingrichardschoolcyprus.com/

